
Humphrey Public School 

2018-2019 Preschool Acceptance Criteria 

 

Application process - Please deliver the application to Mr. King or Mr. Sjuts in the office, if neither are 

available, please deliver to Jen Nolan.  Applications will be marked with the date and time as they are 

received.  Students will be selected based on criteria below, including order/date of applications 

received (first come/first served). 

 

District student will be interpreted as a resident with a current address in Humphrey School District at 

the time of application. Applications will be marked and dated only if residence is established. 

 

If a family exits the program or forfeits acceptance, they must reapply if they decide at a later date to 

get back on the enrollment waiting list. 

 

Students who turn five on or before July 31 are not eligible for preschool unless so determined by an 

IEP team. 

 

Priority #1 

District verified students ages 3 or 4 by July 31. 

 

Priority #2 

District students whose family income qualifies them for participation in the federal free and reduced 

lunch program. 

 

Priority #3 

District students whose parents are younger than 18 or who have not completed high school. 

 

Priority #4 

District students age 3 or 4 by July 31 (in order of applications received by date and time and will have 

priority until May 31). 

 

Priority #5 

Out of district students age 3 or 4 by July 31 (in order of applications received by date and time). 

 

Priority #6 

Out of district students age 3 or 4 by July 31 with older siblings currently enrolled in grades K-12. 

 

NOTE: Humphrey Public School will not accept out of district verified preschool students for the 2018-

2019 school year. 

 

 

*Transportation is provided to those preschoolers who qualify under priorities 1, 2 or 3. District 

discretion will be used for students that qualify under priorities 4 and 5. No transportation will be 

provided for out of district preschool students. 

 

Acceptance letters will be sent to parents on or around April 20, 2018. 


